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Comments: Wild and Scenic Suitability Report

 

Dear Nez Perce Clearwater National Forests,

 

Dear Nez Perce Clearwater National Forest, 

 

My name is Nicolette Roberts, I am a native Idahoan living in Boise, Idaho. I have always enjoyed whitewater

rafting and four years ago I learned to kayak. Every Memorial Day we go to the lochsa River for one of my

favorite weekends of the year. I have not gotten to boat on the Clearwater or Selway yet but am greatly looking

forward to boating them in the future! 

 

I am writing to ask that all 89 streams that you have found eligible for Wild and Scenic designation remain

protected as eligible in the new forest plan, and to voice my support for their ultimate designation. If you finalize

the Draft Suitability Report, I ask that all 89 streams be found suitable in the final report.  

 

Thank you for considering these comments.

 

Sincerely,

Nicolette Roberts

Boise, ID 83704

nicoletteroberts15@gmail.com

 


